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Year 11 Information Evening – Wednesday 8th September  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware your son/daughter is now starting what is without doubt one of the most important year 
in their education so far. In order to help support both you and your child I am writing to inform you about 
the Year 11 Information Evening on Wednesday 8th September 2021 at Copleston High School.  We are 
pleased to inform you that we will be able to hold this evening in person and look forward to seeing you all 
there. The evening will begin at 6 pm and will be held in the Sports Hall.  Every year this is extremely 
popular with Year 11 students and parents as essential information regarding exams, progression routes 
after Year 11, and how to do well in Year 11, is provided. 
 
During the evening there will be input from the Director of Year 11 and Leader of Learning for Year 11 as 
well as information about possible progression routes after Year 11.  I would strongly advise parents to 
arrive promptly as in the previous years when we have run these as face-to-face events, we had 95% 
attendance rate with over 350 people attending.  
 
The evening will really help both you and your child to get as much as possible from Year 11 and maximise 
their success. During the evening we will be giving out an information evening booklet which includes a 
number of essential documents that will be invaluable for both parents and students throughout the 
coming year. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 8th September for the Year 11 Information Evening which 
begins at 6pm and is held in the Sports Hall. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs L Vadali (Assistant Principal and Director of Year 11) 
Dr P Walker (Assistant Principal and Leader of Learning Year 11) 
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